Sarah Ontiveros
Emergency Management Coordinator

127 North Courthouse Sq Office (361) 645-3337
Goliad, Texas 77963 - Cell (361) 405-9170
sontiveros@goliadcountytx.gov

IMMEDIATE ATTENTION
Effective immediately, as of today March 27th, 2025

Due to weather conditions improving, the Burn Ban that was issued on March 10th, 2025, has been lifted for
Goliad County. The regulations for burning in a burn barrel are still in effect indefinitely. Be mindful that even
without a burn ban, fires can still get out of control. Please use safe burning practices. All burning except for
burn barrels should be reported to the Emergency Management Coordinator and the Goliad County Sheriff’s
office before burning commences. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the Goliad
County Emergency Management Office.
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Goliad County Emergency Management Coordinator



